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From: Ashley Salisbury <ashleysalisbury@gmail.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/23/2014 4:17 PM
Subject: Please cancel change of use application for 26 Brackett st

Hi there,

Please cancel the permit/change of use application filed and paid for today for 26 Brackett street and 
please refund the application fee to the credit card used. Thank you very much!

Best,
Ashley


